
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

Black History Month is an annual celebration of achievements by African Americans and a 
time for recognizing the central role of blacks in U.S. history 

Barack Obama 

The 44th President of 
the United States, the 
first African American 
to hold the office.  

 

Bessie Coleman 

She was an American 
civil aviator. She was 
the first female pilot 
of African American 
descent and is also 
the first Native 
American woman to 
hold a pilot license 

Mary McLeod Bethune  

For four decades, she led 
the National Council of 
Negro Women (NCNW) 
and was a leading figure 
in the 1963 March on 
Washington. 

February & March 2021 



                                                                             

 

            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

To celebrate International 
Women’s Day, we would 
like to show recognition 
to our 1st female Vice 
President Kamala Harris.  

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
T0 OUR RESIDENTS

February    March 
Gibbons, Lillie   Miller, Darreneshia 
Williams, Ivania   Bowles, Gloria  
Kelly, Arthur   Felton, Courtney  
Ivery, Tiara 
Jackson Jr, Leroy 
Robinson, Arthur 
Patrish, Lula 
Philips, Ronnesha  

     
 

 

March 8th International 
Women’s Day is celebrated 
around the world to celebrate 
the social, economic, cultural, 
and political achievements of 
women.  
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Our Community  

As we continue to make improvements on our 
property, we want to thank you for all your 
cooperation. We know 2020 was chaotic with all 
the new changes, rules, and with COVID, but we 
made it another year and for that we are thankful. 
We appreciate how understanding and 
cooperative you all have been. Please remember 
our transformation is still not complete, we are 
still working hard to improve our site We 
encourage you to please keep helping us make 
this community better!  

Reminders 

• Rent is due on the 1st 
• Hover Boards are not allowed 

on the property  
• Please wear masks in the 

laundry and office  
• Due to COVID you must have 

an appointment to enter the 
office. Please call and schedule.  

Have a student in your home? CARH 
Scholarship Foundation is now 
accepting scholarships for 2021. 
Scholarship Foundation is providing six 
scholarships to deserving residents of 
CARH-member affordable rural housing 
properties. Scholarship will be 1,500 
per semester for educational expenses, 
with a maximum four years of funding. 
For more information, please visit 
www.carh.org Work in Progress!! Concrete repairs to 

eliminate broken, cracked, and faulty sections. 
Rock and new soil added to eliminate eroded 
soil conditions.   

http://www.carh.org/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


